APPENDIX 6

Louise Romaine
“

From: Licensing

Sent: Wednesday, 24 August 2022 13:42

To: Judith Catchpole

Ce: Louise Romaine; Sarah Morris; Tim Hodgkinson
Subject: FW: Public Health Representation

Regards

Licensing

Middlesbrough Council

From: Nicola Kenny <Nicola_Kenny@middlesbrough.gov.uk>

Sent: Wednesday, 24 August 2022 13:36

To: Licensing <Licensing@middlesbrough.gov.uk>

Cc: Louise Kelly <Louise_Kelly@middlesbrough.gov.uk>; Fiona Helyer <Fiona_Helyer@middlesbrough.gov.uk>
Subject: Public Health Representation

Hello

Please find below additional Public Health Representation in respect on The Premier Shop, 22 — 24 Princes Road,
Newport.

| am a Neighbour Safety Officer for Middtesbrough Council (Specifically for Selective Landlord Licensing - Public
Protection) and | make this representation on behalf of the local residents and businesses living and working in
Princes Road, Middlesbrough (Newport ward). This representation is made in support of the review application
made by Cleveland Police against off licensed premises situated at 22-24 Princes Road, Middlesbrough on the
grounds that this premise is being operated in such a manner that does not support the prevention of crime and
disorder licensing objective.

Princes Road, particularly in the immediate vicinity of the Premier Shop has a history of antisocial behaviour related
to street drinkers and beggars. Known individuals who are alcohol dependent congregate on Princes Road on a daily
basis openly drinking alcohol in the street, sit on random doorsteps drinking {making entry and exit difficuit for
residents), become aggressive when challenged and cause a general nuisance for residents and business

owners. Some have been known to sleep on the pavement outside commercial and residential properties and
urinate in the street in clear view of members of the public. Most can barely stand up or even hold a conversation
due to the amount of alcohol they have consumed making it very intimidating for residents in particular as well as
visitors to businesses. It is not uncommon for the street drinkers to approach business owners and customers for
money and often try to sell items for cash. These individuals are regularly seen with high content cheap alcohol
purchased from the Premier Shop.

Additional and more detailed evidence will be submitted prior to any future licensing-sub committee hearing.

Kind Regards

Nicola Kenny

Neighbourhood Safety Officer
Public Protection
Middiesbrough Council
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